Important Diary Dates!

Friday 29 November

We will begin our Christmas celebrations with the lighting of our outdoor Christmas tree on Friday
29" November. :

Children should be collected as normal at 3.15pm. Once the children have been dismissed we would
like to invite you all back into school to join us in the hall where there will be music and
refreshments including hot dogs and a selection of hot and cold drinks.

There will be Christmas goodies for sale along with some fantastic raffle prizes. At 4pm we will be
gathering outside for the official switch on of the Christmas lights.

Wednesday 11" December
Children will receive a Christmas dinner in schoo!.

If you have pre booked a packed lunch for your child for this day and would prefer them to have a
Christmas dinner please inform the office by Monday 2" December.

On this day children can come into school wearing Christmas accessories e.g. Christmas jumper,
Christmas tinsel, reindeer ears etc. There is no expectation to buy a Christmas jum[:)aer for this day.

Please note this is NOT a non uniform day. This is an opportunity for children to accessories their
uniform with a Christmas theme.

Thursday 12t December

All children in reception/Y1/Y2 will visit The Customs House for this year’s pantomime. Children will
travel by coach after lunch and will arrive back to school late afternoon. Children should be collected
from school on this day at 4.30pm.

Friday 13* December

Reception Nativity 9.30am. A further letter with tickets for the event will be sent out closer to the
time

Monday 16 December

Nursery Sing Along. A further letter will be sent out confirming times of each session.

Tuesday 17'" December

Christmas parties will be on the afternoon of Tuesday 17" December. A further letter will be sent
out over the coming weeks providing further information.

»

Wednesday 18" December
Attendance Assembly — Those invited to attend will receive a letter with further information.

Friday-20th December — Last Day. Break Up for Christmas

We are all looking forward to the celebrations planned over these next few weeks. | am sure the
children will have lots of fun.

If you need any further information please contact the school office on 0191 9330830.



